
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Irving Social Committee Donation  
 
DATE:  May 23, 2017 
 
The Irving social committee is interested in making a donation to Irving school.  This 
donation has special meaning for the entire Irving community as it is meant to celebrate 
three retiring teachers: Ellyn Gullo, Cindy Schassburger and Patricia Von Hagel.   
 
The donation is "Buddy Bench" to be installed on the Irving playground. The value is 
$1,661.86. 
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